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October 11, 2023

City of Killeen

City Council

101 North College Street
Killeen, TX 76541

Dear Council Members:

Families In Crisis, Inc., a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization, house supports and
empowers individuals experiencing family violence, sexual assault, and homelessness.

Due to recent funding cuts in federal and state funding, we will be unable to fund the
homeless shelter project for the entire year. Please consider our request for funding
from the City of Killeen ARP funds. We are requesting $347,0004 for the period 1 March
to 31 September 2024. This is the amount needed until our next grant funding cycle.
We are confident we will be successful in securing additional funding at that time.

The funds will be used for our homeless shelter project as follows:

Shelter Services — Wages and benefits $42,813 per month.

Operations — food, cleaning supplies, telephone, electricity, water and repair and
maintenance $6,759 per month.

Thank you for your consideration. Should you have questions, please contact me at
254-634-1184.

Sincerely,

bl £ Kl
William K. Hall

Director of Operations
Families In Crisis, Inc.
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families in crisis, inc. houses, supports, & empowers people experiencing family violence, sexual violence, & homelessness. K



p.o. box 25 killeen, tx 76540 « 254.634.1184 « 254.526.6111 - ficinc@earthlink.net « www.familiesincrisis.net
October 9, 2023

City of Killeen

City Council

101 North College Street
Killeen, TX 76541

Dear Council Members:

Families In Crisis, Inc., a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization, house supports and
empowers individuals experiencing family violence, sexual assault, and homelessness.

Due to recent funding cuts in federal and state funding, we will be unable to fund the
homeless shelter project for the entire year. Please consider our request for funding
from the City of Killeen ARP funds. We are requesting $396,504 for the period 1 March
to 31 September 2024. This is the amount needed until our next grant funding cycle.
We are confident we will be successful in securing additional funding at that time.

The funds will be used for our homeless shelter project as follows:

Shelter Services — Wages and benefits $42,813 per month.

Operations — food, cleaning supplies, telephone, electricity, water and repair and
maintenance $6,759 per month.

Thank you for your consideration. Should you have questions, please contact me at
254-634-1184.

William K. Hall
Director of Operations
Families In Crisis, Inc.

families in crisis, inc. houses, supports, & empowers people experiencing family violence, sexual violence, & homelessness.



